
       
 
 
 
 

 
          September 13, 2013 

 
Notice of Intent to Cancel RFQ #23036 

 
 
 
          To: Respondents to Portland State University’s Request for Quotations #23036 
                for “Website Design and Development Professional” 
 
           From:  William C. Terry, Contracts Officer 
 
           Subject:  Notice of Intent to Cancel RFQ #23036 
 
 
            This Notice is to inform the respondents that the Portland State University evaluation 

team for “Website Design and Development Professional” has decided to CANCEL 
RFQ #23036 due to a lack of sufficient quotations received in order to make an award 
that would be in the best financial interest of PSU. 

 
           The RFQ will be re-posted in the near future and any and all respondents are eagerly 

encouraged to submit their quotation to the new solicitation. 
 
           Thank you. 
 
            
 
            
 

 
 

Office of Purchasing and Contracting 
Bill Terry, Contracts Officer 
Market Center Building, Suite 260 
Post Office Box 751 – FAST CAPS        
Portland, Oregon 97207-0751 
Phone:  503-725-9869 
Email:  wterry@pdx.edu 
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